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February 18, 2019 
 

(Revised: February 25, 2019) 
 

Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd. 
HULFT Division 

 

Notice of HULFT-WebConnect Notification Email Error 
 

Dear Customers, 
This is to inform you that we have detected the following error in HULFT-WebConnect. 
 

1. Phenomenon 
The email normally sent from HULFT-WebConnect when you change an account ID or 
login password, to notify you that your account information has changed, is not sent.  

 

2. Time of occurrence 
From Monday, February 18, 2019, 2:59 a.m. to Monday, February 25, 2019, 2:20 a.m. 
(JST) 

 

3. Cause 
There was a mistake in the function parameters for the email notification that HULFT-
WebConnect sends when you change your account information. 

 

4. Current state 
The error has been fixed, and currently, all of the functions of the HULFT-WebConnect 
service can be used normally. 
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[Revision history] 
February 18, 2019 First edition created 
February 20, 2019 3. Cause 

Added the cause of the error 
5. Follow-up response 

Added the date and time scheduled for fixing the error 
February 25, 2019 2. Time of occurrence 

  Added the end time of the occurrence 
4. Current state  

Added a description stating that the error has been fixed 
5. Follow-up response 

Deleted the follow-up response, because the error has 
been fixed 

 

作成者
下記を�軽く提案致します。ご検討ください。
「Deleted the follow-up response, because the error has been fixed」

また、モトイキにする場合、「description」と「because」の間にコンマを入れてください。

「Deleted the description, because the error is now fixed.」(“has been fixed”でも構いません)
ご検討ください。


